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WELCOME	TO	FIMVO	NEWSLETTER
New	year	and	a	new	newsletter!	FiMVO	has	returned	back	to	work	and	in	this
newsletter	we	are	pleased	to	tell	you	about	

Our	info	meeting	for	MAHs	on	15.2.	
Embedded	Alert	Guideline	on	FiMVO’s	website	
Website	texts	to	be	updated	
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INFO	MEETING	ON	15.2.2022	9.00	CET
Welcome	to	our	Info	Meeting	for	all	MAHs	on	15th	of	February	at	9.00	CET	(10.00
Finnish	time)	on	Teams!	We	will	update	you	on	medicines	verification’s	news	and	we
are	glad	to	have	a	guest	speaker	Kati	Vuorikallas,	Pharmaceutical	Director	from
Yliopiston	apteekki	(University	pharmacy),	to	share	her	insight	on	medicines
verification	from	a	pharmacy	perspective.	We	hope	you	have	a	lot	of	questions	–	you
can	send	them	to	us	beforehand	on	the	registration	page.	

Register	to	the	Info	Meeting	here

EMBEDDED	ALERT	GUIDELINE	NOW	ON	OUR	WEBSITE
At	the	end	of	2021	we	introduced	a	new	feature	to	our	website,	an
embedded	Alert	Guideline.	You	can	find	your	way	to	the	Guideline	by	clicking	Alert
Guideline	on	our	front	page.	The	Guideline	is	available	in	English,	Finnish	and
Swedish	and	we	hope	that	the	updated	Guideline	will	help	you	to	investigate	system
alerts	even	more	easily	than	before.	

Check	Alert	Guideline	here

	

In	addition	to	the	embedded	Alert	Guideline	and	refreshed	website,	which	was	done
previously,	in	January	we	will	also	update	our	website’s	texts.	

As	always,	you	can	contact	us	

Regarding	contracts	and	invoices:
info@fimvo.fi	
Regarding	alerts	and	medicines
verification	system:	nmvs@fimvo.fi	

	

FIMVO	WISHES	YOU
SUCCESSFUL	AND	HAPPY
NEW	YEAR!
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